

Kivalliq PQC-96 Arviat 9509c Baker Lake 96L0-C)0166 Chesterfield Inlet ALDC 6446 Coral Harbour 5-6-66 Rankin Inlet Portuge C70-2P Repulse Bay abyc Whale Cove Ubdetas

Jonathan Pameolik
A/ Manager of Wildlife
Department of Environment
Government of Nunavut
Arviat, NU.
Ph: 867-857-3172

Fax: 867-857-2986 pameoliki@gov.nu.ca

Monday, August 18, 2014

Department of Environment, c/o Acting Manager Jonathan Pameolik RE: Total Allowable Harvest for Western Hudson Bay polar bear subpopulation

As you know, the Western Hudson Bay Total Allowable Harvest of twenty four (24) were set to three years ending in 2014/2015 fiscal year. The Kivalliq Wildlife Board is requesting the Department of Environment to set the WHB Total Allowable Harvest as soon as possible.

The Kivalliq Wildlife Board feels this is an urgent matter to discuss and set for the new fiscal year. The new fiscal year is coming up fast. The Kivalliq Wildlife Board is holding its Annual General Meeting in Rankin Inlet, Nunavut from October 21-23, 2014 and would like to discuss this matter with the board.

If you have any questions, concerns or comments, please contact myself at rosstatty@gmail.com or KWB regional coordinator, Leah M. Muckpah at kwb@niws.ca. If you require additional information please send an email.

Sincerely:

Ross Tatty

Chairperson of the Kivalliq Wildlife Board

CC:

Ben Kovic, Chairperson of NWMB Bert Dean, A/Wildlife Director, NTI